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NICC Cancels 2020 Event Amid COVID-19
Concerns

Mar 19, 2020

In light of rapidly evolving developments and reports related to COVID-19, the Northern Interior
Cruising Committee (NICC) has made the difficult decision to cancel its 2020 AGM event in
Prince George.

We are naturally disappointed because we always look forward to connecting with our industry
colleagues and communities. However, given the circumstances, COVID-19 being a global
pandemic, cancelling the event is the prudent decision to avoid putting the health and safety of
members, speakers and exhibitors at unnecessary risk.

The NICC event was scheduled this year from May 6 and 7% 2020.
We recognize that all of our committee board members put a lot of effort into preparing for the
event, as have our presenters and exhibitors, and we value their continued support. We look

forward to welcoming everyone to next year’s annual event, date TBA (early May) in Prince
George in 2021.
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